
 
                                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faith Manor Activation team welcomes fall with a pumpkin parade! Residents 
were able to help decorate pumpkins and show off their creativity!  

         
 

 
 

Pathway to Recovery  
Monthly Communication – Faith Manor 

November 2021 
Dear Residents and Families, 
 
Welcome to the November addition of our Pathway to Recovery Plan Monthly 
Communication. Our goal is to continue to support resident Wellness, and share some feel 
good stories through our Journey of Recovery together.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
                                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Thank You to our IT Department! 
Sam and Ben from our IT team were able to create a ZOOM Cart to assist with 

connectivity for our residents and families!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Snapshots from Activities! 
Our residents frequently enjoy the flower arranging activities offered on the 

home areas! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
                                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Break making at the Manors! 
Resident are able to enjoy the fresh smell of bread backing on the home areas! 

Yummy! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
                                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wishing Well Program at Faith Manor 
Through Family Council! 

 
You are never too old to have a wish 
come true! 
One of our residents from Faith Manor made 
a very special “Wish” to the Faith Manor 
Family Council, before his passing, to have a 
quilt made for his grandson. 
We were able to get the specially made “Wish 
Quilt” and matching teddy bear with a letter 
explaining how Grandpa’s Wish had come to 
be and how much love was in that Wish 
for little one. 
 
 

We are grateful to have received 
donations to purchase the gift of music to 
our residents on all home areas! 
Keyboards were donated by family 
members and we were able to have them 
assembled and now our residents are able 
to enjoy them being played!  
 


